
Coronavirus (COVID-19): letter to the
retail sector

Published 8 April 2020

Last updated 16 April 2020
+ show all updates

16 April 20201.

Added links to guidance for Northern Ireland, Scotland and Wales.

8 April 20202.

First published.

http://www.government-world.com/coronavirus-covid-19-letter-to-the-retail-sector/
http://www.government-world.com/coronavirus-covid-19-letter-to-the-retail-sector/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-letter-to-the-retail-sector#full-history

